CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
SHANGHAI

NOTICE

The Philippine Consulate General in Shanghai informs the public that
the Consulate will be closed on the following dates for the month of May
2021:

3 -5 May - Labor Day Holiday (Chinese Holiday).

In case of emergency of a Philippine national, please call emergency
hotline no. 139-174-77112.

For information.

Shanghai, 7 April 2021

Suite 301, Metrobank Plaza, No.1160 West Yan’an Road, Changning District, Shanghai 200052 China
Tel: (+8621) 6281-8020; Fax: (+8621)6281-8023
www.shanghaipcg.dfa.gov.ph; shanghai.pcg@dfa.gov.ph
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Notarials Releasing Schedule
(From 3 to 5 May 2021 Holiday)

Release Dates

Date of Application
3-day Release 1-day Release
28 April 2021, 6 May 2021, 29 April 2021,
Wednesday Thursday Thursday
29 April 2021, 7 May 2021, 30 April 2021,
Thursday Friday Friday
30 April 2021, 10 May 2021, 6 May 2021,
Friday Monday

Thursday

3— 5 May 2021 — Chinese Labor Holiday
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